
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil leadership meeting – 13.6.17 

 

Present at the meeting: Millie, Sophie, Sydney, Dillon, Amelia, Matthew, Denna and Thea.  

Things to discuss: 

 Update on British values 

 Fund raising ideas for next year 

 Reflection of this year.  

 

 

British values 

Pupil leaders were shown the posters that have been created and they discussed the positives 

of each one. A winner was chosen (Matthews design). This will now be made into large A3 

posters to go up around the school to remind children of the importance of the school values. 

 

Pupil leaders discussed how they are asking children what the five British values are and what 

they mean and that they are also making sure that the adults, especially their teachers know 

what they are too!  

 

Fundraising ideas 

Pupil leaders were asked if they had any new ideas for how as a school we can fundraise next 

year. The pupil leaders suggested that they could work with the new pupil leaders early on in the 

year to talk to them about how we decide on future fundraising ideas and work with them to 

come up with some new ideas. One pupil leader said “ we need to see what happens in the world 

over the summer holidays before we decide about new fundraising ideas”.  

 

Reflection of this year. 

 

Pupil leaders were asked to reflect on their time as a pupil leader and were asked the questions: 

How have you helped other pupils this year? 

How have you been a good pupil leader this year? 

 

Their responses were: 

 

“I have learnt that leaders need to think about the school and how we can make a change. I have 

focused on telling people about the importance of British values and what we need to do to make 

sure we are showing these in our lives. I have also talked to other children about our school 

values. This is what has made me a good pupil leader” Dillon 
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“I have enjoyed helping children and adults around school, I like having meetings and talking 

about important things that happen in school” Thea 

 

“I have enjoyed coming up with new ideas like the attendance monitors. I think I give good 

advice and information and I try to be a good role model and show others our school values” 

Millie 

 

“I have enjoyed fundraising for important things. Having mufti days and special days helps us to 

give money to charities” Thea 

 

“We get to help people when they need to know things about bullying. We helped with this in an 

assembly” Sophie 

 

I loved helping out at parents evening. It was an important job as we had to make sure all 

parents were given a parent questionnaire so they could tell us what they thought about the 

school. It was good representing the school and this shows that I am a good leader” Denna 

 

“ Democracy has been good, we have had a choice in school and helped make things happen” 

Sydney 

 

“ We have been good leaders because we talk to visitors and tell them all about our school” 

Amelia 

 

Next meeting 

 

September 2017 – New pupil leaders to be voted in.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


